
 

 

16th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Big Oswald Road Eid Picnic 
 

On Friday 7th June we would like to welcome you all the The Big Oswald Road Eid Picnic. This will 

take place in the school playground and will start at approximately 3:45pm. This event will be a lovely 

chance for the whole school to come together to share some food, enjoy the sunshine (hopefully!) and 

wish each other Eid Mubarak! 

 

In preparation for the event, each year group will be preparing some picnic food in class with their 

teachers. Of course there can never be too much food at a picnic, so it would be hugely appreciated if 

you could also do some cooking at home with your children.  

 

As well as bringing along some food, it would be great if you could also bring along a picnic blanket of 

some description so that everyone can be nice and comfortable while enjoying this event. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ben Caldwell 

Year 4 Teacher 


